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Docket No. 50-1358

Cincinnati{ Gasg and Flectric
Company

ATTN: Mr. Earl A. Borgmann
Senior Vice President
Engineering Services and

Electric Production
139 East 4th Street
Cincinnati, OH 45201

Gent lemen:

Thank you for your letter dated December 1, 1982, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention in
Inspection Report No. 50-358/82-06 forwarded by our letter dated November 2,
1982. We will examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

"Original signed by .R. F. Warnick'

R. F. Warnick, Acting Director
Office of Special Cases

cc: J. R. Schott, Plant Superintendent
J. D. Flynn, Manager, Licensing
Environmental Affairs Department

ce w/ltr dtd 12/1/82:

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

Harold W. Kohn, Power Siting Commission

Citizens Againet a Radioactive Environment

Helen W. Evans, State of Ohio

Robert M. Quillin, Ohio Department of Health

Thomas Applegate

Thomas Devine, Associate Director,
Institute for Policy Studies

Dave Martin, Office of Attorney General

Mark Wetterhahn, Esq.

Jerome A. Vennemann, Esq.

Gretchen Hummel, Ohio Consumers' Counsel

James R, Williams, State Liaison Officer,
Ohio Disaster SLrvicos Agency
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